
 School Newsletter

Friday, March 19, 2021

DATES TO REMEMBER:

● March 26: Early Out

● March 26: St. Anne’s Fish Fry

● March 31: Early Out

● April 1-5: No School

● April 6: Archbishop Hebda Visit

● April 11: First Communion

● April 19-30: NWEA Testing

● May 14: Early Out

● May 22: Spring Program

● May 25: Talent Show

● May 26: Field Day

● May 27: Award Ceremony

● May 27: 5th Grade Graduation

● May 28th: Last Day of School

Click HERE to access the
Google School Calendar

MISSION STATEMENT:
St. Anne’s Catholic School promotes a nurturing and academically

challenging environment for each student.  St. Anne’s strives to prepare
children to live a Christ-centered life as respectful and responsible citizens

of our school, our church, and our community.

ATTENTION:
Bussing is back - except for

Friday afternoons.
Call the Bus Company with

any changes

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

● The student drop off and pick up route map is available HERE
● School Mass is not open to the public
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https://calendar.google.com/calendar?cid=Y18yMHJrYXBiMzdsaGltbmY3ZWVjMzlpZjJoMEBncm91cC5jYWxlbmRhci5nb29nbGUuY29t
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FAEAA29A5F5C25-preschool
https://stanneslesueur.org/documents/daily-drop-off-pick-up-route-map/


2021-2022 Enrollment St. Anne’s Fish Fry

REGISTRATION IS HAPPENING NOW!

Kindergarten - 5th  Registration Form:
CLICK HERE

Preschool Registration Form:
CLICK HERE

Students currently in grades K - 4th will be
auto-enrolled for the next school year.

Please contact Principal Lewis if your child will not be
attending St. Anne’s School next year.

St. Anne’s Patron & Alumni Fish Fry
March 26th - 4:30-7:30pm

Drive Thru - Take Out

All Tickets - $12.00
Tickets still available for Sale in the Office
Dinner Includes: Fish, Baked Potato,

Cole Slaw, Vegetable and a Bun!

VIRTUS TRAINING SCRIP

A reminder that anyone helping out at the
school, including working playground duty,

has to have completed Virtus training.  If you
are a new parent, you can contact our Parish

Secretary, Tess Miller at 507-665-3811.

There is Virtus information on our website,
giving you instructions on getting started and

completing the training.

www.virtus.org

At this time, all of the Virtus training is online.

Mark your calendars for an upcoming fundraiser!
We will be partnering with AquaShine Car Wash to sell $12

“The Works” car washes. Information and order forms will be
sent home in family folders on March 31st.

Scrip Reminders:
1.  Rebates earned on Scrip purchases May 1, 2020 – April 30,
2021 will be applied to next year’s school K-5 tuition. That means
you have 6 weeks left to earn for next year!
2.  If your child is not yet old enough to start Kindergarten, your
rebate will be held until the year they do.
3. If you haven’t already, please be sure to complete a Scrip
Agreement Form. Click HERE to complete it online.
4.  The RaiseRight app allows you to purchase Scrip 24/7! It’s
easy to use and be linked to either your bank account or credit
card for a small fee.
Contact StAnnesPatronsBoard@gmail.com with any questions or
for the enrollment code to start an online account.

AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION KEEP THE MASKS CLEAN!

St. Anne's Family, I just wanted to thank you all for showing up
this year in helping raise money for the American Heart

Association (AHA).  Given the many obstacles we have had
this year I could not be more proud of what the students and
community were able to accomplish and how much money
we were able to raise for AHA. This year we were able to put
together $5,042.71 and donations are still coming in! In the
13 years St. Anne's has been helping out AHA, we shattered

our previous high by more than $1,200! Again, it speaks
volumes of the community and I wanted to make sure you

all knew how much I appreciate it.  -Mr. Harder

With allergy season, colds, coughs and runny noses,
be sure that you are sending a clean mask to school

each day with your children.
We are seeing a lot of very dirty masks at school!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15LBpkmhSKG9vSVRvhbbJuw6BnL3XrQPg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PxFGpKYuOVBSyyvn_VHPRY5Nawh3B0Fb/view?usp=sharing
http://www.virtus.org
https://www.stanneschurchlesueur.org/2020-2021-scrip-agreement-form


Recess Coverage
Click HERE to sign up for recess coverage!

Shift One: 11:10am-11:40am, Grades 3-5 & PreK 4

Shift Two: 11:45am-12:15pm, Grades K-2

Date: Shift One Shift Two
Monday, 3/22 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, 3/23 Volunteer Needed David B.

Wednesday, 3/24 Alice F. Alice F.

Thursday, 3/25 Christi W. Christi W.

Friday, 3/26 Erin L. Amanda B.

Monday, 3/29 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, 3/30 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Wednesday, 3/31 Volunteer Needed David B.

Thursday, 4/1 No School No School

Friday, 4/2 No School No School

Monday,4/5 No School No School

Tuesday, 4/6 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Wednesday, 4/7 Erin L. Volunteer Needed

Thursday, 4/8 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Friday, 4/9 Shane M. Shane M.

Monday, 4/12 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, 4/13 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Wednesday, 4/14 Kara O. Kara O.

Thursday, 4/15 Erin L. Volunteer Needed

Friday, 4/16 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FAEAA29A5F5C25-recess


St. Anne’s School Store
Tie-Dye Shirt - $15 Tumbler - $15

Face Mask

Adult Size - $12   |   Child Size - $10

PopSockets - $10

Click HERE for school store order form

https://stanneslesueur.org/school-store/school-store-order-form/


COVID-19 Information

Weekly Illness for Total Number of Confirmed Positive
COVID-19 Cases (Staff and Students)

Total Number of Presumed Positive
COVID-19 Cases (Staff & Students)
*Had symptoms and was a close contact with

someone who tested positive

March 6, 2021 - March 12,2021 0 0

March 13, 2021 - March 19,2021 0 0

We will be using best practices and taking precautions in hopes of not spreading germs. We ask that you have your
child(ren) wash their hands at home each morning before coming to school. When students arrive, they will come in and
hang up their backpacks/coats before going to the bathroom to wash their hands. Students will be washing their hands

throughout the day, as well as at the end of each day before leaving school.

Desks will be sanitized each morning before students arrive, and at the end of the day after students leave. We ask that they
refrain from running their hands on desks, walls, shelves, etc., as well as their face, mouth, nose, or other people. Each
classroom will have hand sanitizer and students will be encouraged to use it when they see fit. Chromebooks will be

sanitized after each use. Staff will be sanitizing door knobs and toilet flushers throughout the day.

In the cafeteria, the tray and silverware cart has been removed and students will be given prepared trays. Condiments are
no longer available for self-service and will be provided by the cooks during lunch service.

Is Your Child Ill? Face Coverings

We ask that you pay close attention to how your child is
feeling. Do NOT send them to school if they are ill, not

feeling well, or running a fever in the past 24 hours.
Anyone with temperatures over 100° will be required to go

home.

If someone in your family/household has been tested for
COVID-19, everyone should stay home until results are

received.  Notify the school as soon as possible.

We are required to wear a mask or face covering while in
school.  Please have your child(ren) use whatever they are

most comfortable wearing.

Masks do get damp when wearing for long periods of time,
it would be helpful to keep an extra mask at school. It is

recommended that masks be laundered daily.

Common Symptoms Things YOU Can Do

Online Information
For the most up-to-date information regarding COVID-19, click HERE.

For help deciding if you should go back to school or work after showing symptoms or a Coronavirus diagnosis, click HERE.

To visit the school’s COVID-19 information webpage, click HERE.

https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/index.html
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/schools/exguide.pdf
https://stanneslesueur.org/covid-distance-learning/

